

EUREF ToR

AI13_63 on JI, JT and AC: better outline the role of the EUREF CB, and the duration of the terms (ToR).

AI2_66_item4a_2 on JI: to prepare a flow chart for the entire EUREF.

AI8_66_item6b_1 on JI: to provide a first proposal or draft version of the ToR to be distributed to the TWG.

EUREF Products

AI7_66_item6a_1 on WS: send pdf of new EUREF product catalogue to EuroGeographics

On agenda. Done March, 05 and March, 11, 2015 – response by Saulius Urbanas EUREF page at EuroGeographics, <http://www.eurogeographics.org/content/use-etrs89-and-euref-products> needs thorough revision (refers to a questionnaire from 2011).

EUREF Governance

AI9_66_item6c_1 on JT: to solicit by a EUREF mail proposals for candidates for future EUREF chair to the Nominating Committee.

Done

POSKEN

AI11_66_item8_1 on JI: Contact A. Oruba to propose C. Bruyninx as EUREF representative for PosKEN management committee.

EPN Analysis

AI1_66_item4a_1 on RD: give instructions to the LAC on how to cope with the duplicate 5-char antenna serial number in the frame of individual calibrations and inform on required adaption of BSW metadata files (e.g. STA file).

On agenda

Deformation Models

AI4_65_Item8 to ML: to set up a web site self managed on the WG activities, to be linked to the WG slot in the EUREF web site.

Martin: Work in progress. We have started to create the web-page and it is available at the web site of Lantmäteriet. The list of "publications of interest" is probably OK. The link from the EUREF page is not arranged yet. Also the Charter for the w.g. are to be updated slightly and then published at the web page.

<http://www.lantmateriet.se/en/Maps-and-geographic-information/GPS-and-geodetic-surveys/Reference-systems/EUREF-working-group-on-Deformation-models/>

EPN Densification

AI4_63 on AK: to prepare a document providing a proposal for description and status of the Densification Analysis Centers to be discussed at the next TWG.

AI13_64 on CB and AK: update the EPN CB web site to give more visibility to EPN densification activities.

In progress, on agenda

AI5_65_Item9 on AK: to check with providers of SINEX data that all the information on discontinuities, antenna changes etc. of the densification sites are available and included into the analysis.

AI6_66_item4e_1 on AK: form a WG on the EPN Densification with AC, GS, ML, CB. Work on Guidelines for Densification solutions.

On agenda

Troposphere

AI9_65_Item14 on RP, WS: to figure out how to implement the inter-technique combined solution, including VLBI and radiosonde data.

On agenda

Real-time

AI3_66_item4d_1 on WS: to check and update the EUREF IP mailing list.

On agenda. New list in preparation (together with Carine) to cover all broadcasters (regional and local), all stream providers.

AI4_66_item4d_2 on CB, RP and WS: Finish the Guidelines for EUREF Broadcasters and report at the next TWG.

On agenda. Extension of Data Centre guidelines by broadcaster section(s) prepared to be distributed shortly before the TWG meeting.

AI5_66_item4d_3 on WS: contact the BNC development group on ways to handle the null antenna correction in the streams, so that the AC's are aware of the corrections.

On agenda. Procedure on handling prepared.

Height

AI1_62 on ML and JT: ML to invite the Chairman of the Baltic Mean Sea Level Commission to the EUREF Symposium in Vilnius. Postponed to EUREF symposium 2015 in Leipzig

Martin: I have invited Jyrki Mononen (Chairman of the working group for Chart Datum of the Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission) to the TWG in Leipzig, and he is happy to attend and present the activities on the transition from using mean sea level (MSL) to EVRS as reference for the hydrographic work in the Baltic Sea.

AI12_65_Item17 on Martina Sacher: check out the decision on the distribution of the results of EVRF2007 computation, and do what was decided.

AI13_65_Item17 on AK: investigate the availability of EUVN DA data.

AI14_66_item9b_3 on AK and JI: before the EUREF 2015 Symposium the EUVN DA data should be reviewed.

Data availability is OK, but the revision before the symposium is questionable, to be discussed with JJ